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~  Outreach for North Terminal Concessions Program 

 
The Wayne County Airport Authority (WCAA) is hosting a second Business 

Opportunity Outreach Forum to discuss Detroit Metropolitan Wayne County Airport’s 

concessions program for the new North Terminal.  The forum will be held tomorrow, 

December 13th at the Romulus Marriott Hotel, 30559 Flynn Drive, Romulus, Michigan 

from 5 pm – 9 pm.  

All interested Food & Beverage, Retail and Service concession operators, should 

plan on attending to learn more about the Airport Authority’s Disadvantaged Business 

Enterprise (DBE) program and certification process.  Attendees will also learn more 

about the new 26-gate terminal expected to open in the Summer of 2008. 

Concession operators who attended the December 12th forum need not attend 

tomorrow’s meeting. 
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